
 

 

 

 

 

 

(NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT) 

 

 

Project Title : Rebidding for the Pre-feasibility Study and Conceptual  

  Design for the Offshore Wind Integration Port (OSWIP) 

 

RFE No. : 2025-06-132 

 

 

Notice is hereby issued postponing the scheduled Opening of Bid due to the 

suspension of work in government offices.  

 

The new schedule is set on July 23, 2025 (1:00 PM PST) but the submission of 

bids is still on July 22, 2025 (1:00 PM PST) as originally indicated in the Philippine 

Bidding Documents. 

   

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

Issued this 22nd of July 2025. 

 

 

             

MA. ROWENA C. RAYMUNDO 

Chairperson 

Bids and Awards Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


